
 

 

xx x  

CES 

In the News 
Created By: Technology Enrichment 

Students and Mrs. Giuliano 

June 2019 

Field Trips 
: Technology Enrichment Students & by

Mrs. Giuliano 
       

Here are some places our school has 

visited for field trips this year. 
 

 Roger Williams Zoo 

 Buell’s Orchard 

 Mystic Aquarium 

 Garde Arts Center 

 Mashantucket Pequot 

Museum 

 Nathan Hale Homestead 

 Science Center 

Retirement??? 
: Technology Enrichment Students  by

& Mrs. Giuliano 

 

Dear Mrs. Dugas, 

Do you have plans 

 after you retire? 

I plan to spend more 

time with family & friends, take a 

Yoga class, spend time in my garden, 

possibly volunteering with young 

children, and travel! 

Are you excited to retire? 

Yes and no! It will be difficult saying 

good-bye to so many friends that have 

been such a big part of my life, but 

most of all, I will miss the kids that 

have given me so much over the years. 

Are you going to continue to read lots 

of books? 

Books have always been a big part of 

my life, and hopefully, retirement will 

afford me more time to read. 

Do you plan to go anywhere special?  

I would like to travel to California to 

see my daughter.  I would 

 also like to travel to Hawaii. 

I have always wanted to  

go there.                                             

Are you going to get another job after 

you retire? 

I already have other jobs that I plan on 

continuing.  I give singing and piano 

lessons, and I also sing professionally.   

Are you going to continue to play 

instruments? 

I will continue to play the piano and 

sing.  I'm also learning how to play the 

ukulele. 

Field Trips, Retirement 

Trip to the Science Center! 

During technology class, students filled 
in an electronic form about the field trip 
and here are some of the results.  
 

What did you learn? 

 What it is like to be in a hurricane 

 What is healthy and unhealthy 

 About space  
  

What did you like the best? 

 Bionic me 

 The tarantula 

 The mind ball game 

 Robot simulator 

 Hurricane forest 
 

 

Our School Sign 

Who would you like to thank? 

We asked our retirees a few questions. 

Although, they will retire from 

Canterbury Elementary School, they will 

still be busy. Here are some of the 

questions and answers. 

Dear Mrs. May, 

Are you excited to retire? 

I am excited and a little nervous about 

retiring.  I have been a music teacher 

all of my adult life, so it will feel very 

different not to come to school every 

day.  That's something I'll have to get 

used to.                                               

 The School 

 My Teacher 

 The Bus Driver 

 The PTO 

 Chaperones 


